
SYNOPSIS 
Amherst Board of Police Commissioners  

Citizen Appointments 

The Police Commission Bylaw sets out the membership requirements, which includes two 
community volunteers for one year terms and one community volunteer for a two year term.  
These positions are expiring on March 31, 2019. 
 
We advertised for expressions of interest to serve on the Board in the Amherst News and social 
media, resulting in eight applications.  

 

MOTION: 

That Council appoint Steve Wells and Roy Pettigrew to the Amherst 
Board of Police Commissioners for one-year terms from April 1, 2019 
ending March 31, 2020, and re-appoint Sandy Fairbanks for a two-year 
term ending March 31, 2021. 
 

 


